
 

ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Lunch Bunch 12 noon 

Wednesday Friendship in Faith 7 PM 

Thursday Senior Choir 7:30 PM 

 

WANTED:  CDS 
Friendship in Faith is looking for some CD's for a craft this Wednesday night.  Please let Linda  

know if you have any. 
 

 

THE 2016 ANNUAL REPORT IS NOW AVAILABLE IN THE LIBRARY.   

FEEL FREE TO TAKE A COPY AND REVIEW THE CONTENT.   

ADDRESS ANY QUERIES TO THE APPROPRIATE AUTHOR. 
 

 
 

JOIN US AT LUNCH BUNCH! 
Tomorrow, February 13th at noon 

Barrel Restaurant 

131 Queensway West, Simcoe 

If you plan to attend, please contact Judy at 426-2080. 
 
 

TAX RECEIPTS FOR 2016 ARE AVAILABLE IN MAIL SLOTS. 
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MEN’S BREAKFAST 
February 19th, 2017 

Coffee 8:00 AM    

Breakfast 8:30 AM 

Speaker:  John Ayre 

Crown Attorney for Norfolk County 

Topic:  “The Voyage of Dollier & Galinee 

from 1669 to Present Day Port Dover”    

Adults  $5.00 and Children  $2.00 
 

 

Lenten Coin Containers will be available Sunday, February 26th. 

Please take one and support PWS&D. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
ANNUAL MEETING 

St. Paul’s Annual Meeting will be held  

Sunday, February 19th, after worship. 

In lieu of our regular coffee hour, there will be a  

light lunch (sandwiches, goodies and coffee) served in the  

Lower Hall prior to the meeting.  Please consider attending both the lunch and the meeting.  

Note that for families with young children,  

there will be activities provided to keep the kids occupied,  

should the parents wish to attend the meeting. 

Help Wanted:  An adult volunteer to supervise the kids during the meeting.  All activities will 

already be organized for you. 
 

 

A PCC MISSION MOMENT:  WE SERVE, JESUS HEALS 

Presbyterians Sharing supports Dr. Nicholas and Rebecca Bauman as they serve with the United 

Mission to Nepal, one of the PCC’s long-standing partners. Nick will work as a general surgeon at 

the United Mission Hospital in Tansen, which serves a population of about one million people in 

western Nepal. The hospital’s motto is “We serve, Jesus heals.” Nick will engage in clinical work, 

with a heavy emphasis on teaching Nepali medical residents. Becky is an Occupational Therapist 

and is excited to discover ways in which to utilize her skills. 
   

ANNUAL PANCAKE SUPPER:   FEBRUARY 28, 2017  
Sponsored by our Mission Committee 

5:15 PM & 6:15 PM sittings 

Cost:  Adults $8.00 and Children $4.00 

Please see Linda Tatarka for tickets. 

 

            LENTEN SERVICES AND TOONIE SOUP LUNCHEONS 
           Sponsored by the Community Life Committee 

                        March 1 to April 5 (Wednesdays)  

                    Worship Service begins at 12:10 PM 

        Soups are needed for six luncheons, each enough to feed ten 

   people. See sign-up sheet in library. Your help would be appreciated! 

 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 2017 
Friday, March 3, 2017 

1:30 PM  

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 

211 Union Street, Simcoe 

Country Featured:  The Philippines, Southeast Asia 

Goodwill offering.  Refreshments following the service. 

 



IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Saturday 

March 4th 

7:30 PM 

Libertas Male Choir in Concert 

Rehoboth Canadian Reformed Church 

Adult $20  Youth (14 and under) $10 

 

DAVID STURTEVANT TO BE ORDAINED INTO THE PCC 
David Sturtevant was the D.C. MacDonald Scholarship recipient  

two years ago.  We are happy to announce that The Presbytery of Waterloo-Wellington 

sustained the Call to David   

to St. David’s Presbyterian Church in St. John’s, Newfoundland.   

David’s Ordination to the Ministry of Word and Sacraments in the Presbyterian Church in 

Canada will proceed today, February 12th at  

4 PM in his home church at St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church in Kitchener.  David and his wife, 

Michelle, are very excited to  

go where they believe God is calling them to minister. 
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FAMILY PEP DAY:  PLAY, EAT, PLAY 
Monday, February 20th from 3:30 PM to 8:30 PM 

 
Bring your own favourite games if you want, or some will be ready and waiting for you.  Come 

for the whole event if you are able, but it’s ok to come for just part of the event.  You may bring 

friends, too!  Supper is a planned potluck at 5:30 PM, so please sign up on  

the table in the library or email/phone Linda   

ianandlindashaw@gmail.com or 519-428-5396 
 

We are looking for: 

Main dish in a crock-pot 

Salad, veggies and dip 

Fruit tray and a finger dessert 
 

Please bring your favourite mug or cup.  Dishes will be supplied. 
 

 

MOVIE NIGHT – FRIDAY FEBRUARY 24, 2017 – 6:45 PM  

                 IN THE ST. PAUL’S SANCTUARY  

              MOVIE:  “A MAN CALLED PETER” 

                THE STORY OF PETER MARSHALL 

                     COME OUT, ENJOY A MOVIE,  

           YOUR AV SYSTEM AND SOME POPCORN!                   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 SERVING OPPORTUNITY 
 

Church Out Serving will be cooking up some tasty food in  

St. Paul’s kitchen on Saturday morning, February 25th.   
 

Over 200 meals will be made to provide healthy home-cooked dinners for some of our 

neighbours who are living in temporary shelter through the local Emergency Housing Program.   
 

Please call Samantha at 519-410-4633 or email churchoutserving@gmail.com  

to sign up to be part of this cooking bee!   
 

For more Church Out Serving information, see www.churchoutserving.org. 
 

 

 


